Request for Withdrawal


	PGRR Number
	034
	PGRR Title
	Asynchronous Tie Interconnection Process


	Date
	October 25, 2013


	Submitter’s Information



	Name
	John Moore on behalf of Pattern Energy

	E-mail Address
	john.moore@stratusenergy.com

	Company
	Stratus Energy Group

	Phone Number
	

	Cell Number
	512.461.8679

	Market Segment
	Independent Generator Market Segment


	Reason for Request for Withdrawal


After initial consideration by many Market Participants of the original filed Planning Guide Revision Request (PGRR) 034, and subsequent discussion at the October 23, 2013, Planning Working Group (PLWG) meeting, it was decided that resubmitting a PGRR reflecting a significant change in text formatting would contribute to an improved ability to consider the text language and effectively work to identify final language.  A new PGRR, to be titled “DC Tie Interconnection Process”, will be submitted reflecting this new direction. 
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